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MINUTES FOR MONTHLY WORK SESSION 

EAST STROUDSBURG BOROUGH COUNCIL 

MONDAY SEPTEMBER 26, 2022 – 7:00 p.m. 

 

PRESENT IN PERSON:  Sonia Wolbert; Erika Huber; Edmund Freeborn; Mayor Victor 

Brozusky.  Also present were:  Borough Manager Brian Bond; Borough Engineer Nate Oiler; 

and Solicitor John Prevoznik.    

 

ABSENT:  William Reese; Carrie Panepinto; Maury Molin. 

 

The Pledge of Alliance was recited. 

 

This meeting was advertised as a Special Council Meeting.  There was not a quorum.  Therefore, 

the meeting was held as a Council Work Session with no action taken.   

 

Ben Guthrie, from Traffic Planning and Design, Inc. (TPD), reviewed the Parking Study with 

Council.   

 

Mr. Oiler provided a Zoning Ordinance Review Committee (ZORC) update, including the 

Ridgeway/Prospect Street Overlay project.   

 

Mayor Brozusky reported the East Stroudsburg School District has relocated the High School 

South student drop-off and pick-up location to behind the school on Vine Street.  This location 

was changed from Maple Avenue in order to help alleviate traffic congestion on North Courtland 

Street.   

 

Adjournment: 

The Work Session adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 

 

NEXT REGULAR MEETINGS:  

Tuesday, October 4, 2022, at 7:15 p.m. 

Tuesday, October 18, 2022, at 7:15 p.m. 

 

NEXT COUNCIL WORK SESSION: 

Monday, October 24, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. 


